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FDOT Roadside Litter Prevention Education Media Campaign Launch

In an effort to establish and build public awareness of the importance of roadside litter prevention on our state highway systems, the Florida Department of Transportation invites you to a press conference and campaign unveiling.

Date:
Friday, April 25, 2014

Time:
10:30 a.m. ‒ 11:30 a.m.

Where:
The State Capitol


Courtyard


400 South Monroe Street


Tallahassee, FL 32301

To RSVP and for more information, call: (305)948-8063, ext. 201 or email: bmorris@sonshine.com
